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Mainers have not been taking advantage of the programs which the Legislature has 
provided for both residences and school and commercial installs of modern wood 
heating systems (PUC fuel cost rebates; Thermal Energy Investment Program's 35% 
cost-share for commercial and public buildings). 
We are asking to have the State of Maine do more to PROMOTE modern wood 
heating. The current programs aren't effective if nobody knows about them! 
Promotion by the State provides a kind of Seal of Approval for the public. 


